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From: Tony Jordan <twjordan@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:48 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I support HB 2004. Renters should not be evicted without just cause. 
 
I have seen community members and family members displaced from their homes and communities for no cause and it is a tragedy. 
Stability for tenants in good standing isn't a privilege, it is a necessity for healthy and stable communities. 
 
I urge the passage of HB2004.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tony Jordan 
4540 SE Yamhill St. 
Portland, OR 
97215 


